





18 rue Louisa Street, Suite 310, Ottawa, ON K1R 6Y6 • T: 613-260-2028 • F: 613-260-2029 • info1@lacrosse.ca • www.lacrosse.ca

UPDATE

Technical Bulletin 14-04

Under Armour Pro Box Lacrosse Cage Face Mask

Further to technical bulletin 14-03 sent on February 27, 2014, the Canadian Lacrosse Association (CLA) has completed its review and would like to confirm that, with regards to the equipment stated above, there has been no wrongdoing on behalf of Under Armour. The issue appeared to be confusion on the part of a distributor.

The Under Armour Pro Box Lacrosse Cage Face Mask is not CSA-approved however the CLA has learned that Under Armour is in the process of having a mask tested and certified by the CSA for lacrosse in Canada. As per normal protocol for all equipment, as soon as CSA-certification has been granted for that facemask, the CLA will advise all members of its availability.

The CLA's greatest priority is the safety of all members and participants.

Please do not hesitate to contact CLA Program Coordinator, Ashley Raaymakers (ashley@lacrosse.ca or 613-260-2028 ext. 301) should you have any additional questions or concerns.